
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 
Ref. : GR/TN/2020-2021/ALL/04                                                                            Dated : 29thJune 2020 
  
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
Greetings from Gateway Rail ! 
  
With reference to below trade notice, we are pleased to inform you that Mundra Port APSEZ has 
agreed to withdraw the additional handling charge per train, which was being levied on Gateway Rail 
trains at Mundra Port. 
  
Accordingly, Gateway Rail also confirms the withdrawal of additional APSEZ handling charge per 
container being charged on import containers from 1st May 2020 onwards. Any charges billed and 
paid by respective Shipping lines are eligible for refund / credit note.  Our finance team shall process 
the same asap.  
  
We thank you for your continuous business to Gateway Rail.  It’s our endeavour to provide you with 
efficient and reliable services at all times.  
  
Assuring  you the best of our services.  
  
Best Regards,  
Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Rail 

 

 


